
Audited Financial Statements for the Fiscal Year Ending September 30, 2012 

The District’s Audited Financial Statements for the Fiscal Year Ending September 30, 2012 are 
available for viewing at CEPD’s Office, 11513 Andy Rosse Lane, Unit 4, Captiva, FL  33924.   
Please call 239-472-2472 to make arrangements.  CEPD’s office is usually open from 9:00 A.M. 
to 5:00 P.M., Monday through Friday.   

 


